

JANET QUINN < janet quinn@msd.k12.wi.us>

Fwd: regarding the vote on masks for 4K-6

1 message

Christine Woodward <monstermamafour@gmail.com> To: janet quinn@msd.k12.wi.us

Mon, Aug 9, 2021 at 10:35 AM

Hello Janet,

Could you please read this at tonight's meeting?

Thanks! Christine

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Christine Woodward <monstermamafour@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Aug 9, 2021 at 10:34 AM

Subject: regarding the vote on masks for 4K-6

To: <christopher_freeman@msd.k12.wi.us>, <tanya_husby@msd.k12.wi.us>, <mark_hillman@msd.k12.wi.us>, <cli><cli>de-swanson@msd.k12.wi.us>, <amy riddle-swanson@msd.k12.wi.us>, <karl palmer@msd.k12.wi.us>,</arr <david styer@msd.k12.wi.us>, <charlie schneider@msd.k12.wi.us>, <angela skillings@msd.k12.wi.us>, JOSEPH ZYDOWSKY <joe zydowsky@msd.k12.wi.us>

To Members of the SDMA School Board and Mr. Zydowksy,

I am writing to ask you to please follow the guidelines created by experts (CDC and the American Academy of Pediatrics) and require masks for at least those students in 4K-6 because they are currently ineligible for the vaccine. Some have framed this as a parental choice situation. As of this time, I do not have the choice to vaccinate my 10 year old. The only safe choice available is to have all students in these classrooms wear masks.

Please base your decisions on the available facts.

For those who don't feel comfortable following the guidelines of experts, they have the choice to sign up for WVS.

Thank you for looking out for the health and safety of all students, **Christine Woodward**